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Sharon and I have had a wonderful few weeks of study leave and vacation in Northern 
California.  I've read several great books that I pray will be helpful to my work and ministry, 
including David Platt's newest on "Counter Culture," "Revolution in World Mission" by K.P. 
Yohannan and John Stott's, "Christian Mission in the Modern World."   
 
I've also prepared two sermons and produced two videos for our ministry in Honduras while 
preparing for our annual "Vision" trip with the Micah project the end of this month. Please pray 
for our team of 10 going to Honduras from Aug. 27-30 to encourage the boy and staff.  Michael 
Miller and a couple of the guys have contracted a tropical disease (Chikungunya) that comes 
from mosquito bites.  It's been going around and is much worse than malaria or dengue fever so 
please pray for their healing.  It knocks one off of their feet for a week or more! 
 
I also had the privilege of preaching at Bodega Bay Church on Aug. 2nd and will preach here at 
Central on Sunday, Aug. 16th.  (I'll be preaching on Acts 13, "Supernatural Mission," and Paul 
& Barnabas' first missionary journey.) 
 
I've been preparing for a number of mission trips and outreach events coming up this year and 
in 2016 (including our 2nd "Living Stones" tour of Israel and the Holy Land in Oct. 2016 - We 
already have 40 folks pre-signed up and it's more than a year away!) 
 
Sharon and I are looking forward to having Mandy, Brian and our granddaughter, Afton, here in 
St. Louis (for the first time with Afton) in October.  Her Papi (me) will baptise her here at Central 
on Sunday, Oct. 18th!  Justin is doing well with his music and photography business.  I hope 
that many of you have seen and enjoyed some of his work over the past several months on the 
Mission board in the hallway. 
 
Thanks again for your continued prayers and support for Missions & Outreach here at Central 
and for me and my family.  Press on!   rm 


